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Comments: E-bikes are motorized. They don't belong on motorized trails.  There are tens of thousands of miles

of trails and roads on public lands that can be used by e-bikes now, there is no need to give them access to

existing non-motorized trails.  Non-motorized trails provide an experience that's qualitatively different from

motorized trails, and e-bikes, due to their higher speeds, will negatively impact that experience.  I know they

would be detrimental to the enjoyment of trails that I now use that do not allow motorized vehicles. As an

example, my wife and I regularly take our dogs on outings on the trail system at Haviland Lake, north of Durango.

E-bikes would ruin those hikes.

Please do not open any non-motorized trails to e-bikes.

 


